Leslie Honcoop

The proposed 500 gallon per day limit for indoor domestic use and outdoor watering is far too
restrictive. It will not allow owners of small rural parcels to adequately water gardens, small crops
or a couple of livestock. People will be unable to use their property to provide food for themselves
in a sustainable way. This seems especially unfair when rural outdoor water returns to the aquifer as
it filters through the ground. The regulation disadvantages those who intend to provide food for
themselves and their families.



